STATE OF NEW MEXICO —‘——_—%UG&EEF—E:
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT //

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

~ December 22, 1994 Sent {0 Rand I thﬁnp

RAND CARROLL
COUNSEL FOR NMOCD
PO BOX 2088
SANTA FE NM 87504-2088
- RE: CARDELL OIL CO., CARANTA #1 J-23-32N-01W ORDER NO. R-8304
Dear Rand:

The above well was brought to hearing September 17, 1986 and ordered to be plugged or the
division would take steps to have the well properly plugged.

To this date the operator has made no effort to P&A the Caranta #1, or contact the Aztec OCD
notifying us of this intentions for this well.

Sincerely,

Johnny Robinson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
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